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RACHAEL CABRAL-GUEVARA ENDORSED BY AMERICANS FOR 
PROSPERITY 

 
[Fox Crossing, WI] – Today, Americans for Prosperity announced their 
endorsement of Rachael Cabral-Guevara in her run for State Senate. 
 
In a statement released by AFP, State Director Eric Bott explained, “Rachael 
Cabral-Guevara is a proven leader in the State Assembly on health care policy, 
working tirelessly for her constituents in the Fox Valley to improve access to 
quality care. As a freshman legislator in the State Assembly, she has taken on 
tough fights and shown true commitment to principled policy solutions that will 
lead to a better future for all Wisconsinites.” 
 
Americans for Prosperity is a nationwide conservative political advocacy group, 
founded in 2004, eventually growing to one of the most influential organizations in 
the United States. 
 
“I am proud to receive an endorsement from Americans for Prosperity. I have had 
the honor to work with them throughout the past session to legislate free-market 
healthcare policy. I know moving forward, we will continue to have a successful 
relationship for the betterment of all Wisconsin citizens,” said Rep. Cabral-
Guevara. 
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